
NOTICE to IFD Personnel 
 

Until the emergency bailout procedures are finalized, there 

is to be no interior fire operations past the second floor of 

any structure without the express authorization of the  

IFD IC or senior officer on scene. Applies to IFD district 

and mutual aid calls  

 

Effective 11/16/10 

 

 

Dale Stannard 

IFD Chief  


